
 

 

10 December 2020 

Flinders Project Update 
 

Taruga Minerals Limited (ASX: TAR, Taruga or the Company) is pleased to provide an update on land 
access at the Woolshed and Jenkins Prospects in the northern portion of the Flinders Project, South 
Australia. The Company has recently completed a heritage survey with traditional owners at the two 
prospects and is currently awaiting further information before recommencing drilling activities.   
 
The submitted drilling permit application for the southern portion of the Flinders Project, where an 
existing heritage agreement is in place with traditional owners, is currently being reviewed by the 
Department of Mining and Energy. 
 
We look forward to providing a further update to the market regarding project advancement in the 
northern and southern Flinders Project soon. 
 
 
This announcement was approved by the Board of Taruga Minerals Limited. 
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